UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII « HONOLULU, HAWAII 96822

2525 CURREA RO,

HAWAI INSTITUTE OF GEOPHYSICS
Office of the Directer

September 4, 1964

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter will introduce Ing. Julio Monges and Mr. Hector
Santo of the Instituto Geofisica, Universidad Nacional de Mexico
who are working on a collaborative program with the Institute of
Geophysics of the University of Hawaii that is being sponsored
by the National Science Foundation and the Geophysical Research
Board of the National Academy of Sciences for conducting gravity
measurements as part of the joint United States-Mexico Upper
Mantle geophysical program.

As this program involves tying together of the gravity net-
works in the southern United States with that in Mexico, it will
be necessary for Ing. Monges and Mr. Santo to cross the border
between Mexico and the United States at several points to effect
reoccupations of gravity stations on both sides of the border so
that the necessary adjustments in datum can be determined.

Your cooperation in assisting Ing. Monges and Mr. Santo in
any way that will expedite these connections will be greatly
appreciated. For your information all of the instruments used
were manufactured in the United States and United States property.

George P. Woollard

Director, Hawaii Institute of Geophysics
Chairman, N.A,S. Geophysical Research Board
Committee for the Upper Mantle

President, American Geophysical Union
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